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Council Business Meeting 
2nd Wednesday of the Month, 7:30pm 
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Council Officers & Program Directors Mtg. 
Charity Corp. Meeting 

Monday before Business Meeting, 7:30-9:30pm 
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See Lecturer’s Report 
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Staying EXCITED as We Prepare for the Lord’s Resurrection!!! 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT 
Joe Eagle 

410-549-3675 (h) 
EagleFamily76@gmail.com 

April has 
arrived – are 
you ready?  I 
am so excited 
as we start this 
month.  It is 
always 
amazing to 
reflect on the 
many activities that our Council accomplishes 
each month.  And March was no different.  I 
guess we can say that a busy Council is a 
great Council! 

Let me describe the weekend of March 
11 – 13th.  We started out with our first Friday 
Lenten dinner.  John Hundertmark did a 
wonderful job coordinating the dinner and 
thank you to all the people who helped and 
assisted from the cooks to the Sheen’s that 
decorated the tables and served the food.  On 
Saturday we had the annual Knights /Squires 
basketball game which was great fun – 
especially with the Knights regaining the trophy! 
Thanks to Steve Rogness and Al Grasley for 
setting up the basketball game and the great 
pizza and cake afterwards.  On Saturday night 
we began to hand out baby bottles for our 
‘Baby Bottle collection Drive’ after all of the 

masses that weekend.  Remember that 
everything we collect will go to the new 
Pregnancy Center in Westminster.  Also on 
Saturday night, March 12th, the Sheen 
Colleens had the most fantastic St. Patrick’s  
Day dinner & dance.  The food was great and 
everyone had a good time.  – Thank you to 
Barbara Rooney and Jeanne O’Sullivan and all 
of the Sheen Colleens for a really enjoyable 
night.  On Sunday morning, we continued to 
hand out baby bottles after the Masses and 
then in the afternoon we had a celebration for 
Deacon Todd and his lovely wife Jan who are 
transferring to Philadelphia. 

All of this over one weekend!!! 
Remember each Friday during Lent we 

will have the Lenten Dinner at the church 
before the Stations of the Cross.  If you can 
help out, let John Hundertmark know. 

Our social in March was backwards!  
We had breakfast for dinner!  Our Insurance 
representatives – Mike Hurley and Bob Marlow 
spoke to us about the state of the economy 
and how we should take a look at our needs 
and our insurance requirements. Even though 
it was a wet and rainy night, it was well 
attended and the valuable prizes were great!   

We will be busy this April as we can 
continue to set the pace for other Councils to 
follow.  I have been so proud of everything that 
we have done thus far this year.  Let us 
continue to look at our membership and focus 
on trying to recruit new members into our 
Council.  If there is any member that is not able 
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to pay their dues because of financial issues, 
please let me know so that we can address the 
issue. 

Our theme for the April social will be 
‘American Idol’ and karaoke night.  I hope that 
we will have many contestants – children, 
teens and adults trying their best in singing.  It 
will be a fun time for all of us. 

Thanks again for all that you do and a 
very Happy Easter to all. 

Serving you for a successful year…. 

C.U.F.P., INC. 
(HOME CORPORATION) 

Tom Greul 
410-795-5931 (h) 
410-596-1176 (c) 

tomgreul@comcast.net 

7612 Council Family, 
This is an exciting time for our Council 

and the building we own. Spring is in the air 
and we have lots of ideas on how to make our 
home much more attractive. We will be 
sending our email invitations and looking for 
people who will want to come out and help do 
some painting, gardening and landscaping. If 
you are off during the day or would like to help 
on the weekends please email or call me and 
let me know you are interested in helping and I 
will put you on the contact list for when we 
schedule a improvement day at the home. 

We have also just been re approved for 
our restaurant quality, class one high priority 
kitchen and catering license and it is on display 
at the council home. If you are looking to hold a 
picnic or family reunion give us a call. We have 
eight acres of mostly grass that you can play 
ball on, put up moon bounces, badminton and 
volley ball nets and the ever popular horse 
shoes. We are putting in a permanent horse 
shoe pit to be used at anytime by our council 
family. With our catering license we can do all 
of the cooking for your party and we do all of 
the cleaning, how can you beat that? If you try 
to rent a hall anywhere in the area it is $600 
but to rent your council home for the day is 
only $300, catering is additional and will be 
decided by what kind of food you want to serve. 
There is NO liquor on the property and if you 

want it for your party you will need to obtain a 
one day license for $15 from the county and 
you will have to bring your own liquor, we will 
NOT supply it. Please call the council home’s 
number at 410-922-8224 and leave a message 
for Ray Miles or email him directly at 
raymiles6743@yahoo.com  

God bless you and your family and 
please remember to support your council and 
rent the council home for your parties and get 
togethers. 

CHAPLAIN’S REPORT 
Deacon Todd Smith 

deacontodd@comcast.net 

No Report 

DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT 
Louis W. Stachowiak 

410-635-2583 (h) 
lwstack@gmail.com 

Brother Knights and Families, 
The State and District calendars for the 

upcoming month are brief, but the events are 
the climax of the year! The Exemplification of 
the Fourth Degree of our Order will be held on 
Saturday, April 9th in Frederick, MD. Thus far, 
there are 15 candidates for membership for the 
James Cardinal Gibbons Assembly. All fourth 
degree knights are invited to participate in the 
degree and encourage our new members. 
Worthy Navigator, John Bryan and I need 
assistance with the hospitality room on Friday 
evening and Saturday. 

Now that we have reached the final 
fiscal quarter of the year, we need to assess 
our progress in terms of membership 
development, reports and recruitment. There is 
still time to make our goals. First degrees will 
be held on April 20th at Immaculate Lady 
Council 5208 and on April 28th at St 
Bartholomew Council 9127. Let the Grand 
Knights know you have candidates for these 
events.   

April 24th is Easter Sunday! This is the 
most glorious and important day in our Church 
and in our faith. Support parish events during 
Holy Week and keep our focus on Christ.  



 

 

The MD State Convention is on May 13-
15 in Ocean City. Plan to be there! There is 
always something new. Tired of the crammed 
meeting room? It’s been moved to a new 
location. Youth activities promise a fun and 
refreshing change. The hospitality rooms will 
be entertaining, with district 21 providing the 
leading edge. I found the State Council Spring 
meeting on March 26 enlightening and 
encouraging. Look for more information on this 
in these reports, and at your council meetings  

Ask a Catholic man to join our order 
today! Always carry a form 100. Always 
remember to do everything for the Glory of 
God. Mary, make us always aware…. 

Vivat Jesus 

COUNCIL BENEFITS ADVISOR 
Mike Hurley 

410-913-7835 (c) 
michael.hurley@KofC.org 

Don’t Wait, Act Today 
When your family is hungry, you see 

that this need is taken care of quickly.  You 
don’t put it off until tomorrow -- you act 
immediately to the best of your ability.  As a 
provider to your wife and children, your 
responsibilities are great and your time is 
spread thin.  It is easy to forget important tasks 
or let them slip to the backburner. 

Everything, including your health, can 
change in the blink of an eye.  Don’t put off 
today what can’t wait until tomorrow.  As your 
professional Knights of Columbus agent, I urge 
you to make securing life insurance a top 
priority for you and your family.  

It is my fraternal obligation to make sure 
that every member has the opportunity to 
protect his family with the Order’s top-rated 
insurance products.  I’ll work with you to put a 
plan in place that will help your family when 
that help is what they need the most. 

Your Knights of Columbus insurance 
program is second to none.  As the premier 
safety net for Catholic families for more than 
126 years, our insurance program makes me 
proud.  But I’m also concerned that too many 
of our brother Knights have not yet looked into 
the needs of their family.  I suspect that for 

many of them, life insurance has drifted to the 
backburner until tomorrow.  Don’t be one of 
them; move your insurance needs to the 
forefront today. 

Let’s talk … call me. 

LECTURER’S REPORT 
Tom Greul 

410-795-5931 (h) 
410-596-1176 (c) 

tomgreul@comcast.net 

7612 Council Family, 
Last month we had a great social and I 

want to thank Mike Hurley and his partner Bob 
Marlow for talking to us about the economic 
trends and helping all of us to make the best 
choices for us and our financial future. We had 
a great breakfast dinner and in fact the nearly 
forty people in attendance ate up everything 
we had so there was nothing left over. 

This month’s social is going to be so 
exciting I can’t control myself!  We have all 
seen American Idol on TV, well we are holding 
the first ever Knights Idol. I Know! I cant 
believe it either!  We will have three guest 
judges and I can’t drop any names yet but a 
grumpy Brit and someone who says “dog” a lot 
have already agreed to fly into help us with our 
fabulous event. Now don’t be sacred about 
signing without back up music, we will have a 
Karaoke machine there to back you up. Can’t 
sign? No problem, show us your stupid human 
trick or talent. Just like the original show 
American Idol, I am sure we will have the 
contestants that just will never make it to the 
next round and those who will compete for an 
amazing prize, I can’t keep it in, your own 
signed record deal (a signed picture and a 
record { CD}, what a deal) You will receive a 
recording of your performance and a signed 
picture with you and the Knights Idol 
Judges!!!!!!! There may be secondary prizes 
and other fabulous gifts but how can they stack 
up to our grand prize. 

If this isn’t enough, how about food? 
Well we are going to have a pot luck dinner. 

April 27th, dinner at 6:30, and Knights 
Idol at 7:30. If you are coming to kick start your 
singing career you must RSVP to Tom Greul 



 

 

and let me know how many seats you will need 
and what you are bringing for the pot luck 
dinner. First ones to reply with the dish they 
want to bring will get to bring it. After that 
duplicates will be asked to bring something 
else so don’t wait. 

7612 CHARITIES 
S/K John Hundertmark 

(h) 410-795-5555 
(c) 443-340-3433 

Johnhundy@hotmail.com 

It is not too late to get your raffle ticket 
for our 2nd Annual Ocean City Getaway. The 
tickets are $20.00 each for a chance to win a 
week stay at a luxury three-bedroom three-
bath condominium located on 76th street 
bayside for the week of June 18th through 
June 25th 2011. The drawing will take place at 
our 31st Annual Art Auction on April 9, 2011. 
Thanks to those of you who have already 
mailed back your raffle ticket from our bulk 
mailer. Please help us by purchasing a ticket 
and selling some to your friends and family. 
Contact me for tickets or any questions you 
may have. 

The 31th Annual Art Auction will be held 
on April 9, 2011 at the Winfield Volunteer Fire 
Department hall. The proceeds of this event go 
directly to our Scholarship Fund.  Thank you to 
those of you who have already taken a patron 
package to support this exciting event. There is 
still time for you to become a patron which cost 
$40. By doing this your name will be listed on 
an easel and placed in drawing for a free piece 
of art. You will also get unlimited free 
admission for your guests. Please consider 
helping us this year by taking a patron sponsor 
and attending the event.  

The deadline for accepting scholarship 
applications ended March 31st. We will not go 
through the process of judging our applicants 
and a winner will be announced soon. The 
winner and their family will be invited to attend 
our awards banquet in June. 

If you or someone you know wants to 
donate a vehicle please contact me. 

MEMBERSHIP ACTIVITIES 
S/K John Hundertmark 

(h) 410-795-5555 
(c) 443-340-3433 

Johnhundy@hotmail.com 

Congratulations to Glen Lilly and James 
Huggins for taking their first degree in March. 
We also welcome Rob McMonagle for 
reactivating his membership in our Council. 
Please welcome these new Brother Knights. 

Coming up in May there will be a 
membership triple header in our district. The 
first degree date is Wednesday May 18th 
during our regular business meeting night. The 
second degree will be on Thursday May 19th 
also at our Council. The third degree will be on 
Wednesday May 20th at the Westminster 
Council. This is not only an opportunity to bring 
in a new member but also an opportunity for 
any first degree to make their second and third 
degrees during the same week. Let’s all work 
together to have several candidates make their 
first degree as well as many members to take 
their second and third degrees during this triple 
header. If you have a candidate please contact 
me as soon as possible so we can interview 
him in time to have him installed during the 
triple header. Thanks to all of you who have 
sponsored new members this year.  

Please contact me if you need any 
information, forms or need to refer a candidate 
to be interviewed. I assure you as soon as I get 
any referrals for membership I will reach out to 
them immediately to schedule an interview. 
Pleas wear your membership badges to church. 
Let’s all work together so we can share 
something we all enjoy with others. 

SHEEN’S COLLEENS CORNER 
Heather Greul, Co-President  

410-795-5931 (h) 
410-596-4254 (c) 

hgreul3@gmail.com 

Hello ladies, 
WOW!  March was 

one busy month for us.  We 
ran a Seniors Prom, hosted 
a St. Patty's Dinner and 
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Dance and prepared for our big fundraiser, the 
Double Basket Bingo.  Thanks to everyone for 
your continued support.  Every year the 
Sheens Colleens enter an event for judging by 
the State Ladies Activity coordinator.  This year 
we entered our Seniors Prom.  At the Knights 
of Columbus convention in May, we will find 
out the winner.  Keep your fingers crossed 
ladies.  We have won for the past two years in 
a row and I would love to have a triple crown 
trophy.  I want the entire State to know what a 
wonderful group of ladies belong to the Sheens 
Colleens.   

At our April meeting we will be taking 
nominations from the floor for our 2011-2012 
slate of officers.  If you would like to put your 
name in for consideration, please contact 
Kathy Wachter.  In May, we will have our final 
vote and in June, our last meeting of the year, 
we will hold a "thank you" celebration as we 
say goodbye to this year's officers and 
welcome our next year's officers.  

Don't forget on June 4th, the Knights will 
host their annual awards ceremony where we 
will be announcing our "Lady of the Year".  If 
you would like to attend this fun event, please 
let me know. 

As always, thank you for your support 
and trust. 

FAMILY ACTIVITIES 

Family Movie Night 
Saturday night March 19th was the 

family movie night “Shrek Forever After.”  We 
had a good turnout of approximately 90 people. 
Pasta was excellent, thanks to our cooks: Jim 
Mulholland and Sean Keeley. Everyone was 
fed well and enjoyed the movie. 

Our next family movie night will be 
Megamind, Saturday night April 30th, doors 
open at 6:00 dinner at 6:15 Movie at 6:45. 
Hope to see you there. 

Annual Basketball Challenge 
Brothers, 
I am happy to report that the Fabulous 

Trophy is in the HOUSE! Yes, we pulled it out. 

It was an excellent day for Basketball. 
We had 16 players show up and all had a good 
time.  

It was a defensive battle the 1st quarter 
with the Knight leading 6-4 

The 2nd quarter the game opened up 
and the knights had the lead all the way 
through the quarter until the buzzer shot by a 
Squire made it 20-19 Squires 

3rd quarter was back and forth with 
game tied. 

4th quarter both teams were playing tight 
defense and the game ended in a 43-43 tie. 

In the 5 minute over time the Knights 
where behind the whole way until the last 13 
seconds we pulled ahead and won 49-47! 

High scorer for the Knights:  “Lebron” 
James Mulhouland! 

A fun afternoon had by all! 

 

YOUTH REPORT 
Dave Love 

JDavidLove@verizon.net 

No Report 

WARDEN’S REPORT 
Harold Bernadzikowski 

410-530-0937 
haroldterp93@comcast.net 

Brothers, 
Two big events are on the horizon: the 

Sheens Double Basket Bingo and the Annual 
Art Auction.  I wanted to put a plug in for 
volunteers to help with these events.  If you 
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can spare an even an hour or two to help in 
any way at these event, please sign up or 
contact John Hundertmark.   

Also, just a friendly reminder, if you 
haven't paid your dues for the 2011 year, 
please send them in Rich Unglesbee.  Let's 
have this year be the highest active member 
year we've had.   

God Bless. 

COUNCIL ACTIVITIES 
Ray Miles 

410 795-8846 (h) 
410 598-4395 (c) 

raymiles6743@yahoo.com 

Pit Beef 
Here is the 2011 Pit Beef Schedule, 

please look it over and put these dates on your 
calendars now so that you don’t schedule 
anything over top of them. We will be updating 
everyone's health dept. certificates and this 
year we may get new shirts again. Pit beef is 
the biggest fund raiser for the council so your 
support is always appreciated. If you know of 
any other local events that you do not see 
below please let me or Mike Heyden know 
about them and we will look into them and see 
if we can get into the event. It helps us as well 
as the organizations that we serve because we 
always make a donation to the organization 
that invites us in to participate. 
• July 4th, 4th of July picnic ,  

Farm Museum 11:00 to dusk with the fireworks 
directly over our stand. Awesome view point! 

• July 16th, Summer Time Fun Fest 
Farm Museum 10:00 am to 8:00 pm 

• Sept 10th. Brimfield HOA picnic 
Brimfield common area  9 am to 6 pm 

• Sept 17/18    WINE FEST 
Farm Museum 9-6 sat and 10-6 Sunday 

• Oct 1/2, FALL HARVEST 
Farm Museum 9-5 both days 

I have not received any request from the 
area schools yet but as I do I will send them 
out to the team. If you want to be part of the pit 
beef team please email me and let me know so 
I can add you to the pit beef contact list. I send 
group emails only to the pit beef crew and ask 
for help and pass on info. 

SQUIRES 
Steve Rogness 

410-549-5111  
fivernutz@comcast.net 

Recently squires, fellow knights, 
participated in the annual “Squires vs. Knights” 
basketball game. Many spectators attended 
the event rooting on their friends and family. 
The squires and the knights went back and 
forth in a nail biter. At end of regulation the 
score was tied and went to overtime. The 
Knights prevailed and showed no mercy for the 
rather young squires. All in all, everyone had a 
great time and the squires look forward to 
regaining the title next year.  The squires also 
had their last social at the bowling allies where 
everyone enjoyed o couple games of bowling 
and pizza. In April the squires have committed 
to assisting in the Art Auction, April of the 9th.  

Joe Hiltz- Squire correspondent  
Esto Dignus (Be Worthy) 

PRO-LIFE REPORT 
Al Grasley 

410-549-7668 (h) 
algras@verizon.net 

Maryland March for Life 
The Maryland March for Life was held 

Monday, March 14 in Annapolis.  Hundreds of 
pro-lifers made the journey to Annapolis to 
proclaim “Support Pregnant Women; Hold 
Abortionists Accountable.” 

As always, many shared stories from 
around the country.  Even in Maryland, 
according to Maryland Right to Life, “several 
abortion facilities have closed in the past year, 
a landmark court ruling declared a pro-
abortion, anti-pregnancy center law 
unconstitutional, and prospects are optimistic 
for advancing pro-life legislation.”  

To further the efforts to restrict 
abortions, Cathy McLeod, Vice President of 
Maryland Right to Life, cited the need to pass 
bills like SB505 and HB23 which require 
abortion facilities to be held to the same safety 
standards as other ambulatory surgical centers 
throughout Maryland. 
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Please take time to urge your State 
Delegate and State Senator to support this 
legislation. 

 

 

South Dakota passes strict 
regulations on Abortions 

On March 22nd South Dakota became 
the first state in the country to require a woman 
seeking an abortion to visit a pregnancy help 
center first and submit to counseling to ensure 
her decision is "voluntary" and "informed."   

Under the new law the woman must 
also wait at least 72 hours after completing the 
counseling before she can schedule an 
abortion, the longest waiting period in the 
nation. The law goes into effect on July 1.  

Of course Planned Parenthood 
announced it will file a lawsuit seeking to 
repeal the law.   

Let’s pray that they fail and that more 
states will follow and regulate abortions out of 
existence. 

Lenten Baby Bottle Campaign 
Supporting Westminster Crisis 
Pregnancy Center 

As you know our Council is teaming with 
the church for a baby bottle fundraiser.  

We handed out bottles on the weekend 
of March 13th and 14th; the response from the 
parish was excellent. To date we have handed 
out approximately 750 bottles.  Outstanding!  

Again we are asking that you take them 
home with you and fill them with spare change.  
We will be collecting them at church before 
mass the weekend of April 30th and May 1st. 

I will be asking for Knights to lend a 
helping hand before mass to collect the bottles. 

Please continue to pray for the unborn. 
Stay Strong, God is on our side! 

COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES 
George Moriatis 
410-795-2280 (h) 

gcmoria11@Comcast.net 

Blood Drive April 30, 2011 
Brothers, our next Blood Drive will be 

held on April 30, 2011 from 0615 – 1230 in the 
St. Joseph’s gym.  We hope to continue the 
tradition of the most successful in Carroll 
County.  If you or members or your family can 
donate we urge you to consider donating.  We 
will be making our donor phone calls from the 
offices of Long & Foster Eldersburg on the 18th, 
19th, and 20th of April.  If you can help in that 
effort or on the day of the drive please contact 
me or Peter O’Sullivan (Infpro@verizon.net).   

Food for Families  
Brothers, the response so far in our 

efforts to gather non perishable food for Carroll 
County Food Sunday, My Sister’s Place, and 
Our Daily Bread has been wonderful.  Our 
parishioners at St. Joseph’s and our fellow 
brothers have stepped up and filled our 
collections boxes to overflowing.  I am hopeful 
we can continue and bring something each 
time we attend a meeting or when we attend 
mass.  No one should go without a basic such 
as food.  Thanks again to all. 



 

 

FOURTH DEGREE 
Tom Greul 

410-795-5931 (h) 
410-596-1176 (c) 

tomgreul@comcast.net 

7612 Council Family, 
The fourth degree of the order is the 

patriotic part of our order. There is only one 
requirement to be a fourth degree Sir Knight 
and that is to take your fourth degree 
ceremony. We do many great things for our 
veterans, deployed military and their families 
left here in the states. Our council along with 
Sacred Heart in Glyndon, Westminster council 
and St Bart's council in Manchester form an 
Assembly of fourth degree Knights. Our 
Assembly is the James Cardinal Gibbons 
Assembly number 379. We are also the most 
visible arm of the Knights of Columbus. We 
have a color corps that dresses in black tux, 
colorful capes, chapeaus and carry swords. 
Our color corps has won the color corps 
competition every time we have competed and 

that includes marching, flag and sword work. 
We stand at the coffins of our fallen brothers 
and their families when they are called home to 
the Lord. We march in parades and support the 
priest and religious in many masses throughout 
the state of Maryland.  

Not all members of the fourth degree 
want to or can be part of the color corps but we 
all support our troops, veteran's, flag and our 
country and we get involved with our local, 
state and national government on important 
issues that affect our rights as Catholics such 
as abortion, keeping “one nation under God” in 
the pledge of allegiance and same sex 
marriage. 

If you have not yet completed your 
journey to full Knighthood in our order yet, 
please contact me and I will send you a 
pamphlet about the fourth degree. All members 
of the fourth degree are then called Worthy Sir 
Knights or have a S/K in front of their name. 
Please consider joining our ranks. 

 



 

 

CHANCELLOR’S REPORT 
David Johnston 
(443) 609-4758 (h) 
(443) 610-3216 (c) 

Chancellor@kofc7612.org 
Brothers,  

If you know of a member who is sick or is recently deceased, PLEASE CALL the Grand Knight or 
Chancellor.  We would rather get 250 calls about someone who needs our prayers than fail to assist 
someone in need. 
– Richard Gordes, PGK, Woodlawn Council 
– Mary Jane Hernjak (Paul Petroski’s Mother-in-law) 
– Betty Steppling 
– Sam Young (Joe Eagle’s Father-in-law) 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 
– Bonnie Abend 
– Ashley Berdel  
– Verna Blanchard (Chris Ryder’s 

Mother in Law) 
– Kellie Boehm  
– Patty Bowlen (friend of Dick 

Zabela) 
– Richard Brady 
– Jay Budelis  
– Al Cassiere  
– John Catalano  
– Joan Cornell (mother of Tom 

Roden) 
– Wanda Coy (Bob Coy's Wife)  
– Pete Decker  
– Emma DiMaio  
– Children of Toni DiVenti  
– Mike Driscoll 
– Mary Erline  
– Deborah Flynn (Alec Kerr’s sister) 
– Alexandra Fry  
– Jerry Fuller (Jay Fuller’s father)  
– Otto Greul 
– Rose Marie Gomeringer (Emma’s 

mom)  
– Joe Gorman 
– John Gropshover  
– Ed Hantzell 
– Barbara Heck (Diane Eagle’s 

Cousin) 
– Cindy Hogan  
– Joni Holland  
– Bud Housel  
– Lee Hoyas  
– Valerie Hundertmark 
– Joe Januszewski  
– Margaret Kaelin  
– John Kendall 
– Mary Kerney (Ed Budelis’ 

daughter) 
– George Koleszar (brother Bob 

Koleszar)  
– Julian “Junior” Knisley 

– Paige Lang 
– Walter Lynch (Greg’s Uncle) 
– Mary & John Maguire  
– Terry Manner  
– Floyd McCurdy 
– Charlie McTygue (Father of John 

McTygue)  
– Joe Mettle  
– Carl Motter (Scott’s father)  
– Paul Noel 
– Mary Novak 
– Jim Patanella 
– Anna Pierce  
– Pat Reilly  
– Randi Roden (half-sister of Tom 

Roden) 
– Jessica Ryder 
– Adele Sadoski (daughter of Ed 

Budelis) 
– Kathy Salvemini 
– Gonzalo Sanchez (PGK Sacred 

Heart) 
– Ben SanFellipo (Frank’s Father)  
– Elaine San Fellipo (Frank’s Wife) 
– Frank SanFellipo 
– Bill Sapp  
– Connie Sapp (Bill's Daughter in 

Law)  
– Ed Sapp  
– Dennis Sinmont (Rick Wilhide’s 

Brother in law) 
– Sherrie Sisle 
– Bob Steppling 
– Uhul Talley 
– Eleanor Urick  
– Ray Vaccare  
– Cheyenne VanCleve  
– Janet VanCleve 
– Annamaria White 
– Katherine Winkler  
– Carleton Williams 
– Gertrude Witte 
– Joe Wolf 

– Denise Wolfe  
– Charlene Young (works with Ray 

Miles) 
– Kathy Young (Joe Eagle’s Mother-

in-Law) 
– Sandee Zabela  
– John Zambito 

mailto:Chancellor@kofc7612.org


 

Fulton Sheen Council Calendar 
 

Council Rosary Night 
Rosary every Tuesday evening at 7:30pm at Cassidy Center.  Since 9/11/2001, 
Knights and their ladies of our Council family have gathered each Tuesday evening to 
say a Rosary in memory of those killed that tragic day and for service men and women 
at home and abroad fighting the war on terror. 
 
Perpetual Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
We, as a Council, have made a commitment to be present every Sunday morning, 
between 6:00 and 7:00 am., for adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the chapel at St. 
Joseph’s.   
 

MONTHLY CALENDAR 
APRIL 

1 Lenten Dinner 6 PM 

2 
Double Basket Bingo at the American 
Legion 

8 Lenten Dinner 6 PM 
9 Fourth Degree Exemplification 
9 Art Auction, Winfield Fire House 
10 Squires donut sale 
11 Council Directors Meeting 7:30 PM 
13 Council Business Meeting 7:30 PM 
15 Lenten Dinner, Peter's Fish Fry 
18 CUFP House Meeting 7:30 PM 

 

MAY 
9 Council Directors Meeting 7:30 PM 
11 Council Business Meeting 7:30 PM 

13-15 MD State Convention O.C. 
16 CUFP House Meeting 7:30 PM 
18 First Degree 
19 Second Degree 
20 Third Degree 
21 Family Movie Night 6:15 PM 
23 Color Corp Practice 6:45 PM CCARC 
23 Assembly Meeting 8 PM CCARC 
25 Social 

JUNE 
4 Awards Banquet 6 PM 
6 Council Directors Meeting 7:30 PM 
8 Council Business Meeting 7:30 PM 
13 CUFP House Meeting 7:30 PM 

20-25 Sykesville carnival 
22 Social, Grand Knight's Picnic  
27 Color Corp Practice 6:45 PM CCARC 
27 Assembly Meeting 8 PM CCARC 
4 Awards Banquet 6 PM 
6 Council Directors Meeting 7:30 PM 

 

JULY 
TBD 

 

 



 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Below is contact information for this year’s officers and directors. 
Office Name eMail Phone 
Grand Knight Joe Eagle Eaglefamily76@gmail.com 410-549-3675
Deputy Grand Knight Bill Rooney brooney73@comcast.net 410-458-8829
Chancellor Dave Johnston chancellor@kofc7612.org 443-609-4758
Warden Harold Bernadzikowski haroldterp93@comcast.net 410-552-9203
Lecturer Tom Greul tomgreul@comcast.net 410-596-1176
Advocate Steve Ransdell sransdell@verizon.net 410-549-0204
Program Director Otto Greul ottogreul@aol.com 410-552-9379 
Membership Director John Hundertmark johnhundy@hotmail.com 410-795-5555 
 

OUR WEBSITE 
www.kofc7612.org 

Refer to this web site for copies of previous Communiqués and other up-to-date 
information regarding Council activities and other contact information. 
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PARISH LENTEN 
DINNERS 

 
Prepared by The Knights of Columbus Council #7612 

 
March 11, 18, 25, April 1,8,15 - 6:00pm 

Saint Joseph’s Catholic Community in the gymnasium 
 

MENU 
 

March 11: Crab cake dinner - $11 per adult, $7 under 11 
March 18: Steamed shrimp dinner - $11 per adult, $7 under 11 
March 25: Baked fish dinner - $11 per adult, $7 under 11 
April 1: Steamed shrimp dinner - $11 per adult, $7 under 11   
April 8: Crab cake dinner - $11 per adult, $7 under 11 
April 15: Peter O’Sullivan’s Famous Fish Fry - Details to follow 
 

Sign up required for all dinners.  
 Please sign up in the Cassidy Center. 

 
Please join us after dinner for Stations of the Cross in the church. 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            Sponsored by 

The Knights of Columbus Council #7612 
                                           on 

Saturday, April 9, 2011 
    at the  

       Winfield Volunteer Fire Hall  
            1320 West Old Liberty Road                

          Sykesville, Maryland 21784 
 

Featuring Fine Art in All Media & Price Ranges 
 

Wine and Hors d’oeuvres Preview Hour:  6:00  p.m.   ~    Auction:  7:00 p.m. 

  Tickets:  $10.00 per person  / Patrons: $40 for 6 tickets and name in program 

For tickets, placing a patron ad or note in the Gala Program, or other questions, call:  
John Hundertmark (410) 795-5555 or Andy & Joanne Turgeon (410) 549-9341 

 

Make checks payable to: Knights of Columbus Council #7612 
Major Credit Cards Accepted 

 
If you can’t join us for the Gala, please show your support today! Visit marlinart.com and any purchase you make will be credited 

towards The Robert H. Clark Memorial Scholarship Fund by simply entering code 62652 at checkout. 
 

  

Robert H. Clark Memorial Scholarship 30th Annual Art Auction Gala 
 
Name:       Phone:   

Address:    

City, State, Zip:    

Number of tickets: ______    I would l ike to be a Patron  ($40 for 6 tickets/name in program) ___Please call. 

I cannot attend, but would like to make a donation to the Scholarship Fund in the amount of $  

PLEASE CIRCLE ANY SPECIFIC REQUESTS: 

•   Contemporary   •    Impressionism   •    Landscapes    •   Wildlife    •   Christian   •   Americana      
•   Seascapes   •    Sports   •   Children   •   Southwestern   •   African-American   •   Primitive  
•   Oil  •   Watercolor   •  Photography   •   Other  ________________________________      
Special Requests:       

Complete this tear strip, make check payable to Knights of Columbus Council #7612 
and return to:  John Hundertm ark, 5818 Dale Drive, Eldersburg, MD 21784  •   THANK YOU!

The Robert H. Clark Memorial College Scholarship Fund
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